
Chamber Choir 
Attendance Policy 

 
 

As a member of the RHMS Chamber Choir, you are expected to come to every 
rehearsal on the rehearsal calendar. This choir is a team and when we have team 
members missing, the entire group is held back from success. Chamber choir 
rehearses every Monday and Wednesday from 3:00-4:00pm unless otherwise 
stated on the rehearsal calendar. Students need to be picked up promptly at 
4:00pm. If a student is habitually picked up late, Mrs. Greer will communicate with the 
parent to fix the problem. If the problem continues, the student will be removed from the 
group.  

If you have to miss a rehearsal, you need to communicate this information 
with Mrs. Greer. You need to tell her yourself or have a parent send an email. Telling 
another student to tell Mrs. Greer does not count as communication. Once you 
communicate, you will be marked as an excused absence from rehearsal. Failure to 
communicate your absence to Mrs. Greer will result in an unexcused absence from 
rehearsal. Each student will be allowed 3 excused absences per semester. If you 
have more than 3 excused absences or more than 1 unexcused absence in a 
semester, you will be removed from the group.  

If you play a sport or are in another club that conflicts with Chamber Choir 
rehearsals, you will be responsible for communicating with your coach and Mrs. Greer 
about which day(s) you will be at practice and when you will be at chamber choir 
rehearsal. During your sport’s season, you will need to let Mrs. Greer know if you will be 
at practice on Monday, Wednesday, or both. If you fail to communicate your rehearsal 
day(s) or you do not show up to rehearsal, you will be removed from the group.  

In order to perform at more events and to learn more challenging music, each 
student needs to make a commitment to this ensemble. We will not be successful 
unless every student is present and working hard.  


